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Antonia Hover

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 7:38 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: VB Utilities

Good Morning: 
 
          Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 
20170235/20170236. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
   Chairman Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gerber Mark [mailto:gerber.gigllc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 11:59 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: VB Utilities 
 
Commissioner Graham: It is unconscionable and completely unacceptable that the Vero Beach Utilities ratepayers are 
continuing to being overcharged. This matter has been dragging on for several years and needs to end immediately. It 
has become an economic challenge to get basic services such as electricity. 
Please expedite the sale to FPL. 
Mark Gerber 




